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Indigenous Land Corporation

ABN 59 912 679 254
The Secretary

Senate Environment, 

Communications, Information Technology 

and the Arts References Committee

Parliament House

CANBERRA  ACT  2600                              via email : ecita.sen@aph.gov.au  

14 October 2003





Dear Secretary

Senate Inquiry invasive species EPBC Act Amendments 

The Indigenous Land Corporation (ILC) appreciates the opportunity to make comment on this Senate Inquiry into the Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act (Invasive Species) Amendment Bill 2002.

Please find attached the ILC’s submission where issues relating to invasive species on Indigenous held land is discussed in comments on the specified Terms of Reference.

The ILC will be lodging a supplementary submission to the Inquiry containing up-to-date data and maps on the extent of several key invasive species on Indigenous held land, as soon as the relevant information is available.

Should you have any enquiries regarding this submission please do not hesitate to contact Paul Jenkins (Manager, Policy & Research) on 08 8216 4121 or at paul.jenkins@ilc.gov.au  

Yours sincerely

(E-signed)
DAVID GALVIN

General Manager

